
To whom this may concern:

I am sending this email in regards to the National
Institute of
Environmental Health Sciences proposition of in-vitro cell
cultures as
replacement to lethal animal tests. I believe this will be
a crucial step
forward towards ending animal reasearch altogether.  I hope
that this email
and the many other letters, phone calls, and emails that
follow from other
animal rights' advocates indicate the need and desire for
such in-vitro cell
culture research.  Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Shannon Gongoleski


